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The Harvest Offering, as presented by Pastor David recently, will be received on November 15 during a 
celebratory time of giving.  This year’s goal is $9,000 plus 100 shoeboxes for Operation Christmas Child.   

Tonight (Wednesday), Good News Club and Ignite will meet at 6:30 p.m.  Connect will meet at 7:00 p.m. and the 
adults will resume their Study of Jesus as we focus on the Gospel of Luke in the Chapel, also at 7:00 p.m.  There is 
something at the church for the entire family.  Come and be rejuvenated for the remainder of your week! 

The Hawk Mountain Hike planned for the men and boys of the congregation has been cancelled due to lack of 
interest. 

There will be a Brief Meeting for ALL Nursery Workers, both adults and teenagers, this Sunday morning at 9:00 
a.m. in the Senior High Youth Room.   

Attention, All Parents of Nursery Age Children!  You are being asked to fill out an updated information card and 
return it to Tara Willard as soon as possible.  If this pertains to you, you will find these forms in your church mailbox 
this Sunday.  

We are having a Church Business Meeting this Sunday during the Sunday School hour.  Everyone is invited and 
encouraged to attend. 

Plan to meet this Sunday evening at 6:30 p.m. for this Can of Worms (COW):  “When pornography is 
acceptable?” Join the discussion this Sunday evening at 6:30 p.m.   

Meet for Weekly Koffee and Konversation at the Hellertown Diner on Tuesday mornings at 8:00 a.m.  Come and 
enjoy a great time of fellowship together!  . 

Our next Lunch Bunch is at the newly opened Adagio Restaurant at 530 Pembroke Road in Bethlehem next 
Wednesday at 12 noon.  If you would like to attend, please sign up on the sheet provided in the foyer. 

Come and be a part of an Evening of Praise and Prayer on Sunday evening, November 1.  Our worship team will 
lead us into the presence of God, and we will commune with Him in a powerful and meaningful way. 

There are a couple of “Apps” for your smart phones and/or tablets that Pastor David would highly 
recommend.  Echo Prayer:  Echo's number one goal is to help people pray.  Whether it be to simply keep track of 
prayer requests, give space to engage with God or simply help remind people to pray, Echo is a tool to help Christ-
followers engage with God.  YouVersion:  The number one Bible app. You can select any number of versions and 
languages to aid your Bible reading.  There are also a wide variety of daily reading plans to suit your interests.  Mint:   
This app is great to track your finances.  Wonderfully simple yet very detailed.  Take a look at mint.com.  These are 
all free apps. 

Next Week’s ESV Study Bible Reading Plan:  October 25, Psalm 85, 1 Kings 18:1-19, Ezekiel 47:13-48:35, 
Romans 16; October 26, Psalm 86, 1 Kings 18:20-46, Haggai 1, James 1; October 27, Psalm 87, 1 Kings 19, Haggai 
2, James 2:1-13; October 28, Psalm 88, 1 Kings 20, Zechariah 1:1-17, James 2:14-26; October 29, Psalm 89, 1 
Kings 21, Zechariah 1:18-2:13, James 3:1-12; October 30, Psalm 90, 1 Kings 22:1-40, Zechariah 3, James 3:13-18; 
October 31, Psalm 91, 1 Kings 22:41-53, Zechariah 4, James 4:1-10. 

This Week:  Nursery Staff, Meghan Cela, Lois Halsel, Nick Mace; Greeter, Ryan & Naphtali Walters; Worship 
Team Leader, Kelly Schoch; Ushers, Chip Shimko, Bob Kemmerer, Rob Ibach. 

Please Pray For . . . Phillip & Betsy Rhodes Fisher, as they serve in Morocco; Bart & Jessica Tossenou, and 
their work in China; Nicolas & Jennifer Haddad, serving in Lebanon; Jess Bergey, as she serves with Youth With a 
Mission (YWAM) in New York; Randy & Tara Willard; Nick & Victoria Young; and Sharon Anthony. 


